From: "Bull, Michelle" <Michelle.Bull@dep.state.fl.us>
Date: July 26, 2018 at 2:51:14 PM EDT
To: "Edward J. Soper" <esoper@highlandbeach.us>

Cc: "Alan D. Wertepny" <alan.wertepny@mockroos.com>, Rebecca Travis

<rtravis@baxterwoodman.com>, "Courtney K. Marshall" <CMarshall@baxterwoodman.com>
Subject: RE: Highland Beach MS4 Year 1 Annual Report Review (PA#B7050.10)

Thank you for the response to comments. The annual report for the City of Highland Beach is
complete. Please see required improvements below.

Part 11l.LA.9.b In future reporting periods, ensure private construction site inspections are
tracked and reported.

Part 1ll.LA.9.c In future reporting periods, ensure that site plan reviewers and permittee
operators receive annual/refresher training. Report the total number of staff that received
annual/refresher training.

Thank you,

Michelle Bull
(850) 245-7561



